
Dear Parents 

This week, parents of new starters for September 2024 should have received their allocation of a school 
place. This is an exciting time as families prepare for the next step in their child’s learning journey. We will 
shortly be contacting all parents whose children have been allocated a place with details of our transition 
programme. We are very much looking forward to getting to know our new starters and their families. 

As we enter the summer term we also accelerate our transition activities for our Year 6 pupils. This week, 
we were pleased to welcome several staff from South Hunsley School to talk to the children about life at 
South Hunsley and answer any questions that they may have. It’s important that the children’s transition 
to their secondary setting  goes smoothly so please do contact us if you have any questions that we may 
be able to help with.  

During this term, the children in Year 5 will be taking part in the Archbishop of York Youth Trust Award. 
This award always proves popular with the children and encourages them to think about their community 
and how they can make a positive change. The children have chosen to focus upon traffic within the village 
and this week were pleased to welcome Mrs Elliott from the Parish Council to listen to the children’s views 
about things that could be done. I am grateful to Mrs Elliott for giving up her time to meet with the 
children. 

Ahead of the next academic year, we are in the process of establishing demand for music lessons for 
stringed instruments. The children had a demonstration of these at the end of the last half term. If you 
would be interested in your child learning a stringed instrument and have not already done so, please let 
the office know.  

Yours sincerely 

Richard Winks 

North Cave C of E Primary School  

Weekly News 
 19th April 2024  

www.northcave-school.co.uk  01430 422551  @NorthCavePS  

 

 

                           Our School Vision: 

A Christian school at the heart of the community that we serve. 

Achieving our goals as we are guided by God’s light. 

Believing in ourselves, in each other and in God. 

Caring and nurturing all of God’s children in our school family. 

Sharing our aspirations through our exciting, enriched and inclusive curriculum. 

“Therefore encourage one another and build each other up, just as in fact you are doing.” 

1 Thessalonians 5 Verse 11 

 

 

April 30th—Y5 Festival of Sport 
May 13th—16th—Yr6 SATS  

May 24th—Last day of this half term 
June 3rd—School reopens 

 

June 12th - 14th—Kingswood—Class 4 
June 17th - 19th Spiers Bank House—Year 3 
June 19th - 21st Spiers Bank House—Year 4 

June 27th  - Y6 transition day at SHS 
July 19th School closes 



Please see below for some of the lessons the children have been learning in class this week: 

Class 1          This week we have enjoyed participating in the mini London Marathon. 

  Next week we are looking forward to continuing to develop our racquet skills in PE. 

Class 2          This week we enjoyed learning about what animals need for survival. 

  Next week we are looking forward to writing our own story on a theme. 

Class 3          This week we have learnt about the Sikh festival of Vaisakhi. 

  Next week we are learning about ‘The Fall’ in RE.  

Class 4          This week we have written some brilliant instructions in English. 

  Next week we are reading more of our story ‘Who let the Gods out?’ 

Collective Worship Theme:  Jesus says that being wise is listening to what he says and putting it into action.  

The story of the wise and foolish builder. Matthew 7 v 24-27  

    

This Week’s Achievements 

Congratulations to: 

Anneka for her football trophies 

Alby for his rugby certificate 

Logan for his ‘Chief Scout’s Silver Award’ 

Ailsa for her dance certificates and awards 

Zac for his  ‘Player of the Match ‘trophy 

Evie for her horse riding rosettes 

Our Weekly Reflection  

Living out our school values of: 

Determination, Trust, Friendship and Respect 

Sporting News 

Following the popularity of our 
lunchtime running club, all of the 

children have this week had the 
opportunity of taking part in a mini 

London Marathon. Well done to all of the 

children that took part! 

Next week we are looking forward to our 
netball club starting on Monday and our 
Year 5/6 kwik cricket event on Tuesday. 

Emails will be sent today to let you know 
if your child has been successful in 

gaining a place at these two activities.  

 

Week 3 Menu 


